
Dear Parents,   
We seem to be getting busier as the weeks go by this term and, as you will see by the jam 
packed round up below, there has been all sorts going on this week. I think we will all be 
ready  for the Easter holidays when they arrive!   

Year 1 Nature Walk   
Year 1 have taken their learning outside on a local area walk this week, looking for signs 
of  spring. We saw lots of blossom and different types of insects such as bumblebees, 
ladybirds  and butterflies emerging in the warmer weather. We even saw a roe deer!   

 
Year 3 Egyptian Day   
There was great excitement on Wednesday morning when a group of Ancient Egyptians 
arrived  on the school playground! The children looked fantastic in their costumes and 
enjoyed many  activities including baking Egyptian bread and taking part in a treasure hunt 
round the school  grounds. Thank you Mrs Gilbert and Mrs Berry for organising such a 
brilliant day for the  children.  



 
Year 4 Guitar Performance   
Class 4 shared their progress from the Spring term with family members yesterday. A Year 
5  audience member - who will remain anonymous - quoted, “I think they’re better than we 
were!”  High praise indeed!  

 
Year 5 Euston Farm Trip   
Year 5 had a brilliant trip to Euston Farm on Monday. We travelled round the farm by tractor 
and  trailer and enjoyed learning about the different crops farmed and what Euston does for 
the  environment. We also got to see lots of baby animals!   



 
Great Athlete Visit   
We enjoyed completing our fitness circuits with Jonny Paterson on Tuesday as well as 
learning  more about his career. Thank you for the sponsorship money received so far. 
Please see  previous email from the school office for further details on this.  

 
We look forward to seeing lots of you for the Easter services next 

week.  Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Fleckney, Mrs Lockyear and Mrs Price  


